
Gwinnett Senior Golden Games 
Meeting Minutes 

May 25, 2012

Our Senior Games are coming to a close. We are happy that everyone had a wonderful and fun time 
and sad that the games are over. Alan welcomed our athletes to the meeting and was pleased how 
many medals that were given out this year, but anyone that participated is a winner. We started the 
meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance to our flag, the secretary read the minutes and the treasurer 
gave her report. An update of the expenses will be given next month at our wrap up meeting. 

Our special guest today was Mike Beaudreau, District 3 County Commissioner. Alan thanked him 
for coming along with the others from the county, especially Tina, Kim, Melissa and Khary helping 
in any way they can to make this event a great success.

This year we added something new; a slide show starring all the seniors in action. It contains parts 
of all the sports we had. It was fun watching the seniors competing. It was very enjoyable and went 
over well with the crowd.  We also added another change to the meals. Both meals were hot meals, 
no sandwiches. After the invocation by Glory everyone was served baked ziti, Caesar salad, cheese 
bread, cookies or sugar free apple pie with coffee and sweet/unsweetened tea and water. Then came 
the door prizes. $25 gift cards which are a favorite among the seniors. Next, was the 50/50 raffle. 
The prize was $85. And won by Eileen Giselbach. To our surprise, she donated it back to our senior 
games. 

There were a few announcements. Our next meeting, our wrap up meeting will be June 18th. 

Our Asian friends invited us to their event September 9th, in China Town. 

Those who had a stamp on the back of their placemat, won the plant on the table.

Again I want to thank all our sponsors and friends that made this event a success .A SPECIAL 
THANK YOU TO: 
Diamond – Delmar Gardens of Gwinnett, Gwinnett Braves, Lawrenceville

Silver – Brunswick Zone Lanes, Lilburn Garden Plaza of Lawrenceville Gwinnett Council for 
Seniors, Humana Incorporated, Reed Financial Group, Snellville, The Bridge Assisted Living, 
Lawrenceville and The Lloyd Group, Suwanee.

Torch - Kroger, Sarah Care, Snellville, Visiting Angels, Well Care, Susie Dodson, and Bob and 
Eileen Giselbach. And, A SPECIAL THANKS FOR A SPECIAL BEHIND THE SCENES MAN 
THAT DOES IT ALL, LARRY HANNA. 

There was no further business to discuss so the meeting was adjourned.

Thank you for coming, hope you enjoyed this year’s games and have a wonderful summer!

Respectfully submitted,

Marie Hickman, Secretary
.


